

# **Olinda Elementary School Newsletter**

March 5, 2018 School 714.528.7475 FAX 714.528.7481

Follow us @olindaeagles #olindaeagles



# **OLINDA TEACHER OF THE YEAR**

Congratulations to our Olinda Teacher of the Year - Mrs. Belinda Dixon! Mrs. Dixon has spent her entire career in the Brea Olinda Unified School District and is currently in her 12th year of serving children here at Olinda. She is patient, thoughtful and kind to all and adored by the staff and students at our school. Always a team player, Mrs. Dixon is an excellent example of the high quality teachers we have at Olinda. She makes our school a better place and she is very deserving of the Teacher of the Year award!

# **OLINDA'S ANNUAL BINGO NIGHT**

It's time to play BINGO! You'll want to join us for a fun-filled night on Friday, March 9th, 2018 from 6:30 PM - 8:30 PM at North Hills Church. A pre-order form for the event was sent home with your child last week.



### **COOK'S NIGHT OUT**

It's a night off for the cooks next week! PTO is sponsoring their next Cook's Night Out on Wednesday, March 14th at Islands in Brea starting at 4:00 PM.

### NO SCHOOL ON FRIDAY, MARCH 16TH

*Mark your calendar...* There is no school on Friday, March 16th, 2018. This is a teacher professional work day. Enjoy the long weekend!

### **SPIRIT WEAR SALES**

Does your child need a Spirit Wear shirt or sweatshirt? You may purchase Spirit Wear from Monday, March 5th through Friday, March 9th ONLY. An order form was sent home with your child today. Check their backpack!

# **KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION**

We appreciate our volunteers! Many thanks to Julie Harris for helping with Kindergarten registration on March 1st. You're extra hands were a huge help.

### CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER REGISTRATION

Here is some clarification for the Child Development Centers (child care) registration dates. Starting March 1st, TK/Kindergarten (current and new) students are able to register for the Child Care Program. Starting April 9th, both summer and fall registration will open for current families registered in the child care program and returning for the 2018-2019 school year. If your family is currently not enrolled in the child care program, you may register for the summer and fall child care program starting April 23rd.

#### 6th GRADE OUTDOOR EDUCATION CAMP

Remember, you can still sign-up your child for the Outdoor Education Science Camp. The deadline to register has been extended to this Friday, March 9th. If you require additional information, contact the Child Development Office at 714.990.7527.

